From: Thompson, Roger

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H Farm

Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 3:17:33 PM
Sirs,

| implore you to issue the above referenced farm a liquid animal waste permit. This family farm has
done everything possible to meet all federal and state guidelines and have complied with every
request from every agency. How much more do they have to prove? The misguided individuals who
oppose agricultural interests and farms forget that they go to bed at night with full stomachs. When
that changes and production agriculture no longer exists, where are they going to get their food? |
am a farmer and | assure them they don’t need to come to my door when they get hungry.

Roger Thompson, LUTCF

Agency Manager

1809 Rice St

Waldron, AR 72958

Office: 479-637-2183

Fax: 479-637-2184
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